
 

 

 
 

WELCOME BACK EVERYONE! 
 

LET’S MEET OUR NEIGHBORS 
 

ROSE GARDEN HAPPY HOUR! 
West Park Area 

 
 

SUNDAY,NOVEMBER 10, 2024 
3-5PM 

 
 
Þ Bring your own beverage  
Þ An appetizer to share 
Þ A lawn chair! 

 
 
Þ Volunteers needed, please! 

§ for set-up  
§ for and clean-up 

 
 
 
Mark your calendars for upcoming events in 2025! 
 SAT, Jan 11 – Social event “in development” 
 SUN, Mar 16 – Margaritaville Block Party!  



Mary, Sheridan and I are very excited about this new committee. 

 

1. We met several times over the summer on Zoom.  As a result we have gathered party 
supplies and games. 

 2. Welcome back party for season 2024-2025 will be in November. 

           Mark your calendar Sunday Nov.10th 3-5pm 

          Location West Park ( by satellite spa) 

           More details to follow in October. 

3. We hope to have a Tab coming to the  RG website. 

 

Submitted by Joanne Burdick  

 
 



Hello John, 
 
The Rose Garden Social Committee has put together a proposal for the 2024-2025 winter season. 
(See below.) Our proposal includes a schedule of events and a budget. 
 
 Please note: 
1. We will coordinate with the Recreation Committee and Landscape Committee. 
2. Many of our budget items are one-time purchases. 
3. We may offer some group events (e.g., Power Baseball night). 
4. There are still questions to be answered (e.g., storage of equipment, dishware). 
 
Our committee welcomes any suggestions for consideration from the board and residents.   
 
The Rose Garden Social Committee is comprised of Paula Sheridan, Joanne Burdick, and me with 
David Carden as our liaison to the board.  I will be in attendance by zoom at our meeting on June 
15. 
 
Thank you, 
Mary Melbo 
 

 


